IGDC

STUDENT SOCIAL EVENTS

The Indian River School District recognizes that social events provide students with
opportunities for social growth through student involvement in the planning and conduct of the
events, as well as through the opportunity for student interaction. Therefore, school-sponsored
groups, clubs, etc., may hold social events under staff authorization and supervision, provided
that such events do not infringe on the instructional program and that costs of these events are
kept to a reasonable level.

There shall be periodic evaluation of the social events in terms of contributions to student
growth and morale.

Adequate chaperoning is to be provided at all events. In addition, when necessary,
adequate police protection is to be provided.
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